PALO VERDE COLLEGE

WHERE KNOWLEDGE TAKES ROOT AND OPPORTUNITY GROWS

2018-02 College Services Building Boiler Replacement Project
ADDENDUM 1

Issued March 8, 2018

Please be advised that the Bid Submittal Date is hereby changed to Monday, April 9, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.
(PST). Itis the bidders responsibility to ensure timely delivery of bid documents.

If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Slagan at 760.921.5538 or via email at
Stephanie.slagan@paloverde.edu
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